
ROYAL CONSULATE OF SWEDEN 
912 MOUNT CURVE AVENUE 

MINNEAPOLIS 5, MINNESOTA 
TELEPHONE: FRANKLIN 7-7436 

ADDRESS ALL OtFICIAL COMMUNICATIONS TO 

ROYAL CONSULATE OF SWEDEN 
AS ABOVE 

Minneapolis, Ap~il 26, 1961 

To the Honorable the Secretary of State 
State Capitol 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 

Sir: 

Referring to this Consulate's letter of March 26, 

1954, I have the honor to inform you that Mr. Gustaf 

Lundh 9 Vice Consul at this .office, has been transferred 

to a post in Dublin, Ireland, and that be has now le£t 

for Europe .. 

Respectfully yours, 
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Gosta·af Petersens 

Consul General 
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